
“Walkin’ Our Paws To Be 
our BEST” 

Wednesday, October 5, 2022 

 

In conjunction with International Walk to School 
Month, Orchard Hollow students are invited to walk to School 

as our kickoff to this year’s “Be our BEST” program. 
 

 Participants should meet at the Pinegate Community Center parking lot no earlier 
than 8:20 am.  “Step off” will be at 8:30.   Although staff members will be present, 

we encourage parents to join us as well.   
 

**Students are invited to create signs and posters to carry with us; showing the 
community what we stand for.  Posters will be displayed at school.** 

 

We will walk as a group to school as a statement about doing our best together. 
Students who are unable to join us on the walk will utilize their normal transportation 

and meet us at school. 
 

This map indicates one-way traffic flow for student drop-off. 

 

 

A.  Please enter the Pinegate Neighborhood onto Gatewood Drive. 

B.  Drop Off Students at Pinegate Pool with the pool on your right (students get out from passenger side of car). 

C.  Exit onto Hendricks Rd. from Norwood Dr. 


